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April 16, 2023 

 
 
Dear Monsignor/Father: 
 
Camp Notre Dame celebrates 64 years of Christian Camping for young people this 
summer. To continue this great tradition, we need good counselors and staff members 
who can bring to life the Camp Notre Dame experience of CA.R.E. (Christ Awareness, 
Recreation, Education).   
 
Therefore, once again, I am writing to ask your help in recruiting some good staff people 
– the best young people from your parish. In past years a number of quality applicants 
saw our notice in parish bulletins or were encouraged to apply by others who saw the 
notice. This says a great deal about the wonderful bonds that have been created 
between our young people and the parishes in our diocese. 
  
Could you please place the following announcement in your bulletin for the next few 
weekends (March 26 and April 2)?  You would greatly help our recruiting efforts.  
 
 Camp Notre Dame 
 ATTENTION COLLEGE STUDENTS AND 2023 HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATES: 

Are you looking for the best summer job of your life? Do you love working 
with children? Are you willing to share your faith? Camp Notre Dame, a 
youth camp associated with the Diocese of Erie, may be the place for you.  
If you are interested in a counselor position, then please visit the Camp 
Notre Dame Web Site at www.campnotredame.com and click on the 
employment link. 

 
Thank you very much for your assistance.   
 
  
       Sincerely, 

        
 
       Fr. Mark A. Nowak, 
       Camp Notre Dame 


